
From: Fields, Leslie 
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 3:20 PM 
To: ANDERSON, Victoria 
Cc: Hyslop, JS; Barrett, Harold; Rosenberg, Stacey 
Subject: RE: RE: NRC Feedback on FAQ 14-0007 on Transient frequency 10_19_16 
 
Hi Victoria: 
 
Yes, November 30th from 10am to 12noon works fine for us. 
 
I will send a meeting scheduler out soon. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Leslie C. Fields 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Senior Project Manager 
301-415-1186 
leslie.fields@nrc.gov 
 
 
 
 
 

From: ANDERSON, Victoria [mailto:vka@nei.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 3:09 PM 
To: Fields, Leslie <Leslie.Fields@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Hyslop, JS <JS.Hyslop@nrc.gov>; Barrett, Harold <Harold.Barrett@nrc.gov>; Rosenberg, Stacey 
<Stacey.Rosenberg@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC Feedback on FAQ 14-0007 on Transient frequency 10_19_16 
 
Hi Leslie, 
 
One of the key participants cannot support the 17th. Would November 30 be possible? 
 
-Victoria 
 
From: ANDERSON, Victoria  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 2:59 PM 
To: 'Fields, Leslie' 
Cc: Hyslop, JS; Barrett, Harold; Rosenberg, Stacey 
Subject: RE: NRC Feedback on FAQ 14-0007 on Transient frequency 10_19_16 
 
Hi Leslie, 
 
We can tentatively support 11/17, but I need to get confirmation from some additional individuals. I can 
let you know by the end of the week. 
 



We also have two new FPRA FAQs we would like to discuss, which I have attached. 
 
-Victoria 
 
From: Fields, Leslie [mailto:Leslie.Fields@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 2:54 PM 
To: ANDERSON, Victoria 
Cc: Hyslop, JS; Barrett, Harold; Rosenberg, Stacey 
Subject: NRC Feedback on FAQ 14-0007 on Transient frequency 10_19_16 
 
Hello Victoria, 
 
NRC staff has completed the review of FAQ 14-0007 on Transient frequency 10_19_16.  
Comments on staff’s position are located in the front portion of the attached document.  (Note 
that previously exchanged comments follow the latest staff position and are attached in reverse 
chronological order). 
 
We would like to host a face to face Fire PRA FAQ meeting to further discuss this topic on 
November 15 (Tuesday) or November 17 (Thursday) from 10am -12noon.  
 
Let me know if the industry can support one of these dates. Also, please let us know whether or 
not the industry would like to discuss any additional topics during this FAQ meeting.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Leslie C. Fields 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Senior Project Manager 
301-415-1186 
leslie.fields@nrc.gov 
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